
Email sent to Y4 Parents on Thurs 13 March 2025 re. DT Bridge 

Building 

 

 

Dear Year 4 Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 4 – DT Bridge Building! 

 

We have an exciting DT project for our year 4s, brand new for this year - 

building a bridge across the Amazon! 

 

We will require some adult support on both the mornings of Monday 24th and 

Monday 31st March.  

 

If you have a current DBS and are able to help, please could you let the office 

know asap (office@broadwaterce.org).  

 

Many thanks in advance for your support. 

 

The Year 4 Team 
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